
 P  IONEER  M  IDDLE  S  CHOOL 

 Panther  Post 
 Week  of  November  6,  2023 

 “  All  students  will  learn  and  grow  academically,  socially,  emotionally  and  physically!  ” 

 “They  shall  grow  not  old,  as  we  that  are  left  grow  old:  Age  shall  not  weary  them,  nor  the  years  condemn. 
 At  the  going  down  of  the  sun  and  in  the  morning,  We  will  remember  them.” 

 ~  Laurence  Binyon 
 Dates  to  Remember 

 ●  November  6:  School  Council  &  Friends  of  Pioneer  Mtgs.  at  7:00PM 

 ●  November  8:  School  Remembrance  Ceremony  10:45AM 

 ●  November  8:  Band  Pizza  Lunch 

 ●  November  9-11:  No  School  for  Remembrance  Day 

 ●  November  15:  Band  Pizza  Lunch 

 ●  November  16:  Social  Media  Conversations 

 ●  November  20:  AHS  Immunization  Catch  Up  Day 

 ●  November  22:  Band  Pizza  Lunch 

 ●  November  24:  PD  Day  -  No  School 

 ●  November  29:  Band  Pizza  Lunch 

 ●  December  1:  Report  Cards  Sent  Home 

 ●  December  4:  Term  2  Begins  (Comp.  Courses  Change) 

 ●  December  4:  School  Council  &  Friends  of  Pioneer  Mtgs.  at  7:00PM 

 ●  December  6:  Band  Pizza  Lunch 

 ●  December  6-7:  Parent-Teacher  Interviews  4-7:00PM 

 ●  December  8:  Term  1  Celebration  Assembly 

 ●  December  13:  Band  Pizza  Lunch 

 ●  December  13:  White  Hatter  Presentation 

 ●  December  14:  Holiday  Concert  7-8:00PM 

 ●  December  20:  Band  Pizza  Lunch 

 ●  December  23  -  January  7:  Christmas  Break 

 Items  of  Note 

 The  school  will  be  holding  a  Remembrance  Day  ceremony  on  November  8,  starting  at  10:45AM. 

 Families  and  the  school  community  are  welcome  to  join  us. 

 On  November  20,  the  public  health  nurse  will  be  catching  up  routine  vaccinations  for  the  missed 

 grade  6  students  from  the  previous  school  run,  as  well  as  any  students  in  grade  7  and  8  for  whom  they  still  have 

 consents  left  over  from  previous  years,  and  any  new  consents  that  have  come  in.  Public  Health  will  send  out  a 

 text  alert  for  the  parents  approximately  a  week  prior,  but  this  system  is  only  good  as  long  as  the  contact 

 information  is  correct  in  their  system. 

 We  are  hosting  Jo  Phillips  for  her  “  Starting  a  Social  Media  Conversation  Program  for  Schools 

 and  Parents  ”  on  November  16.  Student  sessions  will  be  held  during  the  day.  The  community  is  welcome  to 

 join  us  for  the  parent  session  at  6:00PM.  For  more  information,  please  visit  her  website  at: 

 https://www.jooutloud.com/schoolprograms. 
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